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BOARD BRIEF 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING (No. 353A) 

 

The Motorsport Australia Board convened for a video meeting on Wednesday 24 May, 2023. 
 
The Board held an Extraordinary Meeting to meet with and discuss the issue of a sanctioning Permit for 
the 2023 Finke Desert Race and noted Motorsport Australia Management’s current intention to issue a 
permit  for the 2023 Finke race, noting the significant work undertaken and ongoing to enhance safety, 
including the commitments of the agencies of the NT government (including the NT Police).  Further, 
the Board noted and affirmed the discretion and power of officials to stop the event at any time should 
safety be compromised and approved, subject to Management being satisfied with the overall 
arrangements, the decision of Management to permit the event. 
 
The remaining matters discussed by the Board on this topic were confidential. 
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